
Grenfell Campus Sustainability Award 

This Award was established by Dr. Gabriela Sabau to recognize a Grenfell Campus 

undergraduate or graduate student who is making a difference at Grenfell Campus through 

efforts to enhance Grenfell as an environmentally sustainable campus. Valued at $1,000.00 per 

year the award will be awarded to a student in any year of study in any program at Grenfell 

Campus, Memorial University of Newfoundland. The recipient must meet the minimum 

academic requirements for an Award as defined by the university. The Award will be presented 

by the Dean of Science and the Environment on the recommendation of the School of Science 

and Environment Scholarship Committee.  

On a separate sheet, describe your efforts to enhance Grenfell as an environmentally sustainable 

campus. 

Name: ___________________________________________ 

Student #: ________________________________________  

Address: _________________________________________  

Deadline: October 15

Please email completed application and any other required materials to 

gcstudentservices@mun.ca

mailto:studentservices@grenfell.mun.ca

